
 

 
 
 
 

19th November 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted once again to be able to offer extra-curricular activities for the 
children to attend next half term. Due to the current circumstances, these are more 
limited than usual due to bubble sizes and space within the school.  

We will be offering a club for each bubble run by Total Sports. We can offer a free club 
for the Class 7, 8 and 9 bubble this half-term and one for the Class 5 and 6 bubble next 
half-term. For other clubs, there will be a small fee unless your child receives free 
school meals. If this applies to you, please contact the office or Mrs Hearson 
(v.hearson@ebor.academy) 

The club has a maximum number. Where demand exceeds the number of places, 
names will be drawn out of a hat. Individual emails will be sent out by the school office, 
confirming whether or not your child has been allocated a place. 

If you would like your child to participate, please tick Google Form (sent via ParenHub) 
by the 24th March 2021. 

There is also a club running in school by the external provider: Dance with York 
School of Dance and Drama on Tuesdays and Thursdays. If you would like to 
participate in this, please contact them directly on 07971230716.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ben Rogers 

b.rogers@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 

 

Name Class Start Date Day of week End date Teacher 

Football Class 7/8/9 12th April Monday afterschool 24th May Mr Wilson 
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